
 

 

 
November 15, 2021 
 
BSE Limited      National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
P. J. Towers, 25th Floor,     Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001.   Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400051. 
Scrip Code: 532368     Symbol: BCG 
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 
 
Sub: Rescheduling of Investor Conference Call 
 
This is to inform the Shareholders and Investor community through the Exchanges that, the 
Investor conference call to discuss the financial results for quarter and half year ended 
September 30, 2021 is now rescheduled to be held on November 20, 2021 at 11:00 AM Indian 
Standard Time. Call-in details will be available from the Investor Relations page of the 
company's website at: https://www.brightcomgroup.com/investors/  
 
This information is provided pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
 We request you to please take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
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